
Vote Transfer for the General Assembly 2024 on May 18th and May 20th 2024

Members who are able to attend our General Assembly 2024 via Zoom can exercise their 
membership rights by themselves.

Members who are not able to attend our General Assembly via Zoom are allowed to 
transfer their vote to any other member who will be digitally present via Zoom or in person.

The vote transfer is also this time combined with a technical hurdle. During the voting pro-
cess only one (1) vote can be counted per each connected media. How can one member 
exercise the own voting right as well as the vote transferred to him/her? This is only viable 
when this member is connected to Zoom with two electronic units (for example laptop and 
smartphone).

According to our statutes there can be only one (=1) vote transferred to each member. Plea-
se inform the member to whom you would like to transfer your vote to, in order to en-
sure that no vote gets lost! If this is not possible, please indicate several priorities. We will 
then try to mediate. 

According to § 8, 6. of the Articles of Association, no vote may be transferred to members of 
the Board.

 

This is to state that I __________________________ (name) transfer my vote to:

Name
(please enter names in the

order of your priorities)

Individual mem-
ber

(please check if
applicable)

Institutional member
(please enter name of Organisation if appli-

cable)

1. 

2.

3.

______________________
Date, Signature

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please fill out this form to transfer the vote and send it to: 
almagro@eirene.org oder via Fax an: +492631-837990 oder via postal mail to EIRENE Internationaler
Christlicher Friedensdienst e.V., Postfach 1322, 56503 Neuwied Germany


